
Annual participation levels with a gift to the 
SJB Cross Country and Track & Field Cougar Club 

 

Dear St. John the Baptist Alumni and friends, 
 

Thank you for being a sponsor of the 2018 – 2019 SJB Cross Country and Track & Field teams. I am 
hoping that you will continue to support the teams by becoming a 2019 – 2020 sponsor. The following are just 
some of the things that your sponsorship helped to pay for last year; The John Fred and Eileen Walsh Tobin 
Cross Country Scholarships of $500 each. Trips to compete against National Caliber competition to Brown 
University, Yale University, The Penn Relays, and more speed and agility equipment. 

 

The teams had a very successful year and the following are just some of the highlights: 
 

Cross Country: Morgan Murray was voted Scholar Athlete of the league. The girl’s team and three boys 
qualified to compete at the Federation Championships, however the competition was canceled due to snow. 

Winter Track & Field: Girls team WINS THE LEAGUE CHAMPS for the 1st time in SJB History! Zhanna 
Green and David Amelemah were voted MVP’s of the League. Girls 4x800 meter relay runs 2nd fastest time in 
SJB history (9:35.12). Brian Healy and Fernando Sanchez earn a Silver Medal at The New York State Federation 
Championships. David Amelemah comes in 3rd place in the Emerging Elite Division at Nationals triple jumping 
45’10”. Coach Wood is voted Coach of the year. 

Spring Track & Field: Girls team finishes in 2nd Place at both league champs and the CHSAA Catholic 
State Championships. Patrick Glasgow is voted MVP of the league. David Amelemah and Hailey Marcello are 
individual CHSAA Catholic State Champions. Hailey Marcello sets the SJB School Record in the 3000 meter 
Steeplechase (9:15). And Coach Wood is voted Coach of the year again. 

 

As you can see, our teams are still very competitive in the league and the state and we are hoping to 
continue this great tradition this year.  

 

Again, we are looking for a $25, or more, donation each year from our teams’ alumni (and any friends 
and family who want to help). Our hope is that you have fond memories of St. John the Baptist and even 
more, of your time on our teams. 100% of your donation will go directly to the St. John the Baptist cross 
country and track & field teams’ booster club account. The first $1,000 raised each year will go toward our two 
scholarships, and any money raised over that amount will be put toward equipment and travel for our teams.  

 

If you would like to join our club again this year, please fill your information in on the bottom of this 
letter and make your check payable to St. John the Baptist. Whether or not you want to participate, we ask 
you to help us by forwarding this information to other alumni.  We appreciate and thank you for your 
generosity. 

 

Name:  ______________________________________  Maidan: ____________________________ 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City:  ____________________________  State:  _______________   Zip:  _____________________ 
 

Cell Phone #: ______________________  e-mail address: _________________________________ 
 

Year of graduation:  ______   Amount of donation:  $_________   
 

If this is your first year donating: 
Gold Level – Jacket Size: ____  Silver Level – ¼ Zip size: _____  Bronze Level – T-Shirt Size: ____ 

  

Please mail this filled out letter along with you check to the following: 
Coach David Wood 
St. John the Baptist D.H.S. 
1170 Montauk Hwy 
West Islip, New York 11795  


